
-June 2014 

Eric Grinstern 
Senior Environmental Quality Analyst 
Air Quality Division 
Stale Office Bldg 
350 Ottawa NW, Unit10 
Grand Rapids, Ml 49503-2341 

Dear Me Grinstem 

The enclosed documentation is sen! to abate the erred violation from your visit to our frHrnrlrv on June 5 
2014, Upon inspection following your it was determined that the "cans' that from within 
had broken and punctured one of the begs, This allowed dust to escape that hole, 

We ordered all new cans and on June 6 2014 were shi;ppc:d to us and arrived on June 20 2014 .. 
Our Maintenance team installed them on Saturday, June 21 2014, There are showing the team at work 
replacing the "cans" (cylindrically shaped wire and the bags. 

The dust control unit is now fully functional and no 

Huma"' Resources Director 
S!eeltech Ltd. 
1251 Ave, SVV 
Grand Ml 49507 
516-243-7920 

will do our utmost to maintain our 


